Transmttal No: 90 LCM 50
Date: April 9, 1990

Di vi sion: Medical Assistance

TO Local District Comm ssioners

SUBJECT: Mailing of Child/ Teen Health Pl an
Dental Brochure to Licensed Dentists

ATTACHVENTS: | - Child/ Teen Health Pl an Dental Brochure
(Attachnent not avail able on-line.)

Encl osed please find a copy of the revised Child/ Teen Health Plan Dental
Brochure that is being sent to all dentists |licensed in New York State.

The brochure, devel oped under contract with the Center for the Devel opnent
of Human Services Buffalo State College, is intended to inform dentists
about the Child/ Teen Health Plan (C/ THP) and advi se them of the new fees for
children's dental services that becane effective January 1, 1989.

As you can see, the business reply card, conpleted by the dentist will be
returned to the State Child/ Teen Health Plan Unit. We will, inturn,
forward the names of those dentists wanting to be contacted by the |[ocal
departnent of social services to the C/ THP coordinator in the county where

their primary practice is |ocated. Dentists requesting information on
enrolling in the New York State Medicaid programwill be sent an enroll nent
package. W will also inform the C THP coordinator of those dentists

enrolled as a result of this mailing.

If you have any questions, please contact the Child/ Teen Health Plan staff
at 1-800-342-3715 extensi on 3-4054.

Jo- Ann A. Costantino
Deputy Conmi ssi oner
Di vi sion of Medical Assistance



